
Please join us at the IUB-AAUP Town Hall Meeting on Zoom at 4:00 on 
Wednesday, March 26.  
 
Our meeting will begin with a few brief updates and announcements by chapter officers 
and executive committee members. The bulk of the meeting will be devoted to 
discussion of your questions, concerns, and ideas. 
 
Our chapter has grown substantially over the last year. But to fulfill our mission, we 
need to continue to attract more colleagues and organize for more effective advocacy on 
the campus, community, and state levels. We hope all chapter members will join us. And 
feel free to invite your colleagues! 
 
To obtain the Zoom link, please write to iubaaup@iu.edu.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on March 26! 
IUB-AAUP Executive Committee 
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